
                                                                                                                                       June 2014 
 
Dear Brother Knights, 
 
I’d like to follow up on events from April.  The Priest Appreciation Dinner was well attended.  Frs. 
Howarth and Sullivan and Deacons Pat Diamond and Dennis Friel & their spouses attended.  They 
were grateful for the support that the Knights have given them over the years. 
 
The Membership Drive was the same weekend at Resurrection of Our Lord Church.  I’d like to thank 
Bill Meyers and John Demarco for anchoring the Masses and the other fellow Knights who helped.  
As usual it was the same core members towing the weight.   There we not enough members to cover 
all of the exits at some of the Masses.   While we did not get any new members, we did receive some 
positive feedback from a few potential candidates. 
 
Last month I commented on the property tax issue on the Home.  We have now hired an appraiser to 
evaluate the property.  Over the course of discussing this, I learned that, unlike our own property 
taxes, the tax on the home not only encompasses the value of the building and land, but the income 
generated from the property is also part of the evaluation.  The revenue generated from the rental and 
the potential revenue from our use of the second floor is  factored into the assessment.  Once we have 
the appraisers report, we will determine the next step.   If anyone knows of a real estate attorney they 
can refer, please let me know by either sending me a note or come a meeting with the information. 
I’d like to congratulate Fr. Ryan member, District Deputy Dave Schein and his team on a successful 
State Convention this May.  Dave was the Convention Chairman and was supported by many mem-
bers of the Council as well as other leaders in District 8.  Great Job Dave!!!   Bring on the National 
Convention next year! 
 
We have already started the awards season.   It is truly a great honor to present our young students 
awards for their accomplishments.    On May 19th Domenic Marzullo, PGK and Coordinator of the 
Essay Contest and I had the pleasure of Awarding Nick Brambilla at certificate and $150 Visa Gift 
card as the winner of the Essay contest at Fr. Judge H.S.  Nick described his thoughts on the theme of 
“The Importance of Religious Freedom”.   We will present similar awards on the same essay topic to 
students of Resurrection of Our Lord and Maternity BMV Schools next month in addition to the Dick 
Merrck Award for Religion to all three grade schools.   Next month’s Banner  will list the recipients. 
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       Death & Distress..........  Mark Dillon, GK  215-742-9171 
           Deputy Grand Knight …  Clinton  Snyder   215-663-9805        
                      Financial Secretary.......   Paul W. Marizy   215-677-4031      
               Visitation........................       Paul W. Marizy   215-677-4031 
               Insurance Agent………. Call the Financial Secretary 215-677-4031       
                                                                       

BANNER STAFF 
   Editor........ Paul W. Marizy, PGK, PFN, FDD, PP   215-677-4031  
   Co-Editor…….Herb Marizy                                                           
    Please submit all articles for the Banner by the 15th of the month. 

 
         * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

ACTIVITIES FOR  
 

              JUNE       JULY 
             5 - Business Meeting      2 - Business Meeting 
 12 - Home Association Meeting    9 - Home Association Meeting 
 19 - Social Night    16 - Social Night 
 26 - Officers Meeting    23 - Social Night 
       30 - Officers Meeting 
                                                                                                                                                                                        
            * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *   

 
 REMEMBER TO PRAY FOR OUR ILL BROTHER KNIGHTS & LADIES 

 
            Bill Wagenborg, Anthony DiSandro,  Frank Boyle,  Josephine Pistilli, John Munnelli,  
            Veronica Kovacik, George Fecik, Sophie Fecik, Gus Larizzio, George Diaz,  
            Richard L. Girkin, Giuseppe Innamorato, Bro. Jerry Sweeney, Paul Marizy, PGK,  
            Joe Efkowitz, Domenic Marzullo, PGK 
   
    Please call in the names of all ill Brother Knights 
 
         ************************************** 
   
  HAPPY  BIRTHDAY  TO  ALL  WHO  WERE  BORN  IN  JUNE          
  
   Francis P. Boyle   James Campbell 
   Carlos M. Contente   Michael J. Darab 
   Ronald J. DiPietro   Francis J. Domzalski 
   Dennis J. Friel   Charles V. Gaubas 
   Patrick A. Hegarty   Donald A. Horvay 
   Giuseppe Innamorato  Colin P. Kelly 
   Rev. George A Majoros  Daniel J. McKenna 
   James J. McLaughlin  William L. Meyers 
   James J. Miller   Charles V. Minarcik, Jr. 
   Thomas G. Palandro   Alfred L. Penzo 
   David P. Schein   Raymond L. Snyder 
   Robert E. Wallis   Jerome A. Zaleski 
   



                                                                                         Grand Knight’s message continued from page 1 
 
Also coming up in June is an opportunity to visit the St. Mary Church and the Knights of Columbus 
Museum.  On June 22nd Saint Joseph the Worker will be sponsoring a trip.   Please see the Banner for 
additional information. 
 
Finally, we will be hold the Officers elections in June and the results will be announced in the next    
edition of the Banner. 
 
God Bless and Vivat Jesus! 
 
 Fraternally, 
Mark Dillon 
Grand Knight  

 
 
 
The Home Association meeting scheduled for Feb. 13th was cancelled due to snow, but was resched-
uled to Feb. 20th, at what would normally have been the social meeting.  Did you get your notification 
from the Grand Knight?  The members whose e-mail addresses we have did get the notification.  If you 
didn’t receive yours, please call or send  an e-mail to Herb@HerbMarizy.com  We don’t want you to 
miss any important information that may come up last minute.  
 
In an effort to save money printing and mailing the Banner, we are in the process of  
putting together an e-mail list so we can send out the Banner electronically.  We realize, however, that 
some of our brothers will continue to prefer receiving the Banner in the mail and will continue to do so 
for those that request it.   
 
If we send the Banner electronically we will save the Council approximately $3,000 per year.  This 
money will be put to much better use in one of our Charitable endeavors.  So we ask for your help in 
our quest.  Please send an e-mail to Herb@HerbMarizy.com  to confirm your e-mail address. 
 
This will also help in getting last minute information out to our brothers.   Thank you in advance! 



 
St. John Neumann Assembly 
June 18, 2014 
Conclave Meeting, Officers Turnover, and introduction of all new 4th Degree  
Brothers. Refreshments immediately following. Location: Pope Pius XII Council 
#4765, St. Thomas Aquinas Parish Hall, Route 13, Croydon, Pa. 19021  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On June 22nd Saint Joseph the Worker Council is hosting a trip to Saint Mary 
Church and Knights of Columbus Museum in New Haven, CT. The cost is $50 
per person. We leave from Saint Joseph the Worker Council at 1492 Wood-
bourne Road in Levittown, PA at 8 AM. Bishop Fitzgerald will be accompanying 
us and concelebrating the noon Mass at Saint Mary's Church. A nice buffet 
lunch after Mass and before the museum is included in the price. Contact: 
Kenny Harkanson at 267 475 3962 or lindkenth@verizon.net 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our new website www.FatherRyan5036KofC.org is now on the world wide web.  Please 
visi t  i t  often as there wil l  be some very pert inent  and  
important information about our Council, Our Order and Our Church.  Important updates 
and/or cancellations for our Council will also be posted for the benefit of our Brothers, 
their families and friends. 

                                  www.FatherRyan5036KofC.org 
 
 
 


